
Y3/4 Girls’ Football event 

Tuesday 25th March 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
What a wonderful evening of entertainment these girls provided for us on what 

was the first appearance at a South Hunsley Partnership event for most of them! 

Their love for football really shone throughout the tournament and it was really 

special to see how much the girls enjoyed playing with each other. Their 

performances were equally impressive and, if it wasn’t for a last minute equaliser 

from South Cave in our second game, we would have finished in 2nd position 

overall. It still proved to be a very successful event and i’m sure there’ll be many 

more to come for these fabulous children over the coming years. Well done, girls! 

 


